B Ref. Ares(2019)7597126 - 10/12/2019

From: @cembureau.eu>

Sent: jeudi 5 décembre 2019 13:55

To: CAB TIMMERMANS CONTACT; SAMSOM Diederik (CAB-
TIMMERMANS); (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Cc:

Subject: Your appointment as Executive Vice-President — letter from
CEMBUREAU, the European cement industry association

Attachments: CEMBUREAU Letter - Executive VP Timmermans.pdf; CEMBUREAU-

BUILDING-CARBON-NEUTRALITY-IN-EUROPE.pdf
Dear Executive Vice-President,
On behalf of CEMBUREAU, the association of the European cement industry, please find attached a
letter introducing our industry and the contribution we hope to make to the European Green Deal in the

coming years.

We wish you a very successful start of mandate and we would of course be delighted to meet you with
some of our European CEOs at a convenient time.

Sincerely,

CEMBUREAU - The European Cement Association
Rue d'Arlon 55, 1040 Brussels, Belgium

W: www.cembureau.eu

(CemMBUREAU
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